
 

December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 3 & 4 Lunchtime Taekwondo Club  

The lunchtime taekwondo club restarts in the spring term and we would like to offer the children in 
Years 3 and 4 the opportunity of taking part.   

Clubs will be split into 2 groups (1 of year 3 children and 1 of year 4 children). Each group will have a 
30-minute session delivered by Master Turnbull from the Newcastle Blackbelt Academy. 

The club starts on Thursday 11th January until 28th March.  If you would like your child to participate, 
please click on the link and complete online form. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/d492139Kzz  

 

The cost for the 30-minute sessions is £22 for the full spring term and will be available to pay on 
ParentPay once your child has been allocated a place. 

You will be notified by text if your child is allocated a place.   

The deadline to complete the online form is Thursday 21st December. 

Kind regards. 

 

School Office 

 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/d492139Kzz

